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To all concerned,
 
      Being a landlord in this state is hard enough having the expense of going thru the rental every
time a renter decides to move for no reason. If all landlords are to be held to this where is the
penalty for the renter who gives notice for no reason and leaves us holding the bag. I can’t believe as
a property owner I am put in a situation where I no longer have a say what I can do with property I
own outright. This is a bad bill and I strongly oppose it. There has to be a better way.
 
I thank you for taking time on this matter,
 
Respectfully
Allan L. Duman
541-420-0076
15858 SW Frog Ct – Terrebonne – Oregon, 97760   
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